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consciousness offolklore. Particularly provocative is her analysis of the slave
pen and auction block, which transmogrified terror into theatre, and her reading
of the rhetoric of seduction in slavery law and legal cases concerning rape.
Persuasively showing that the exercise of power is inseparable from itsdisplay,
Scenes of Subjection will interest readers involved in a wide range of historical,
literary, and cultural studies.
One Place Paul Kwilecki 2013-04-09 Though artistic and ambitious, Paul Kwilecki
(1928-2009) chose to remain in Bainbridge, Georgia, the small Decatur County town
where he was born, raised, and ran the family's hardware store. He had always been
interested in photography and taught himself how to use a camera. Over four
decades, he documented life in his community, making hundreds of masterful and
intimate black-and-white prints. Kwilecki developed his visual ideas in series of
photographs of high school proms, prison hog killings, shade-tree tobacco farming,
factory work, church life, the courthouse. He also wrote eloquently about the
people and places he so poignantly depicted, and in this book his unique knowledge
is powerfully articulated in more than 200 photographs and selected prose. Paul
Kwilecki worked alone, his correspondence with important photographers his only
link to the larger art world. Despite this isolation, Kwilecki's work became
widely known. "Decatur County is home," he said, "and I know it from my special
warp, having been both nourished and wounded by it."
More Than Just Food Garrett Broad 2016-02-09 "Raising concerns about health, the
environment, and economic inequality, critics of the industrial food system insist
that we are in crisis. In response, food justice activists based in marginalized,
low-income communities of color across the United States have developed communitybased solutions to the nation's food system problems, arguing that activities like
urban agriculture, cultural nutrition education, and food-related social
enterprises can be an integral part of systemic social change. Highlighting the
work of Community Services Unlimited, a South Los Angeles food justice group
founded by the Black Panther Party, More Than Just Food explores the possibilities
and limitations of the community-based approach, offering a networked examination
of the food justice movement in the age of the 'nonprofit industrial complex'"-Provided by publisher.
Documentary Screens Keith Beattie 2004-04-16 Keith Beattie's study offers a clear
and comprehensive analysis of documentary film and television by adopting a
'documentary studies' approach in which non-fictional work is situated within
historical, economic and disciplinary contexts.
How the Essay Film Thinks Laura Rascaroli 2017 " This book offers a novel
understanding of the epistemological strategies that are mobilized by the essay

Teaching for EcoJustice Rita J. Turner 2015-05-22 Teaching for EcoJustice is a
unique resource for exploring the social roots of environmental problems in
humanities-based educational settings and a curriculum guidebook for putting
EcoJustice Education into practice. It provides model curriculum materials that
apply the principles of EcoJustice Education, giving pre- and in-service teachers
the ability to review examples of specific secondary and post-secondary classroom
assignments, lessons, discussion prompts, and strategies that encourage students
to think critically about how modern problems of sustainability and environmental
destruction have developed, their root causes, and how they can be addressed. The
author describes instructional methods she uses when teaching each lesson and
shares insights from evaluations of the materials in her classroom and by other
teachers. Interspersed between lessons is commentary about the rationale behind
the materials and observations about their effect on students.
The Science of Evil Simon Baron-Cohen 2011-05-06 An award-winning psychologist
draws on years of research to unveil “a simple but persuasive hypothesis for a new
way to think about evil.” ―New York Times How can we explain both cruelty and
kindness? To award-winning psychologist Simon Baron-Cohen, the explanation for
cruelty is low levels of empathy, and the explanation for kindness is high levels
of empathy. In The Science of Evil, Baron-Cohen draws on decades of research to
develop a new, brain-based theory of human cruelty and kindness. He explores the
social and biological factors that can influence our empathy levels, explains the
key distinction between cognitive and affective forms of empathy, and shows how
low empathy can lead to dehumanizing behavior. Featuring a new introduction by the
author, The Science of Evil will continue to challenge our understanding of human
cruelty.
Scenes of Subjection Saidiya V. Hartman 1997 In the tradition of Eric Lott's
award-winning Love and Theft, Hartman's new book shows how the violence of
captivity and enslavement was embodied in many of the performance practices that
grew from, and about, slave culture in antebellum America. Using tools from
anthropology and history aswell as literary criticism, she examines a wealth of
material, including songs, dance, stories, diaries, narratives, and journals to
provide new insights into a range of issues. She looks particularly at the
presentations of slavery and blackness in minstrelsy, melodrama, and the
sentimental novel;the disparity between actual slave culture and "managed"
plantation amusements; the construction of slave culture in nineteenth-century
ethnographic writing; the rhetorical performance of slave law and slave
narratives; the dimension of slave performance practice; and the political
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film, and of where and how such strategies operate. Against the backdrop of
Theodor W. Adorno's discussion of the essay form's anachronistic, anti-systematic
and disjunctive mode of resistance, and capitalizing on the centrality of the
interstice in Gilles Deleuze's understanding of the cinema as image of thought,
the book discusses the essay film as future philosophy-as a contrarian, political
cinema whose argumentation engages with us in a space beyond the verbal. A diverse
range of case studies discloses how the essay film can be a medium of thought on
the basis of its dialectic use of audiovisual interstitiality. The book shows how
the essay film's disjunctive method comes to be realized at the level of medium,
montage, genre, temporality, sound, narration, and framing-all of these emerging
as interstitial spaces of intelligence that illustrate how essayistic meaning can
be sustained, often in contexts of political, historical or cultural extremity.
The essayistic urge is not to be identified with a fixed generic form, but is
rather situated within processes of filmic thinking that thrive in gaps. "-Academic Writing for Graduate Students John M. Swales 1994 A Course for Nonnative
Speakers of English. Genre-based approach. Includes units such as graphs and
commenting on other data and research papers.
Fast Food Nation Eric Schlosser 2012 Explores the homogenization of American
culture and the impact of the fast food industry on modern-day health, economy,
politics, popular culture, entertainment, and food production.
You May Have the Suitcase Now Beaudelaine Pierre 2021-05 Poetic, biographic essays
of the author's childhood, family, and immigration from Haiti to Minnesota.
Introduction to Documentary, Second Edition Bill Nichols 2010-12-07 This new
edition of Bill Nichols’s bestselling text provides an up-to-date introduction to
the most important issues in documentary history and criticism. Designed for
students in any field that makes use of visual evidence and persuasive strategies,
Introduction to Documentary identifies the distinguishing qualities of documentary
and teaches the viewer how to read documentary film. Each chapter takes up a
discrete question, from "How did documentary filmmaking get started?" to "Why are
ethical issues central to documentary filmmaking?" Carefully revised to take
account of new work and trends, this volume includes information on more than 100
documentaries released since the first edition, an expanded treatment of the six
documentary modes, new still images, and a greatly expanded list of distributors.
Blood Done Sign My Name Timothy B. Tyson 2007-12-18 The “riveting”* true story of
the fiery summer of 1970, which would forever transform the town of Oxford, North
Carolina—a classic portrait of the fight for civil rights in the tradition of To
Kill a Mockingbird *Chicago Tribune On May 11, 1970, Henry Marrow, a twenty-threeyear-old black veteran, walked into a crossroads store owned by Robert Teel and
came out running. Teel and two of his sons chased and beat Marrow, then killed him
in public as he pleaded for his life. Like many small Southern towns, Oxford had
barely been touched by the civil rights movement. But in the wake of the killing,
young African Americans took to the streets. While lawyers battled in the
courthouse, the Klan raged in the shadows and black Vietnam veterans torched the
town’s tobacco warehouses. Tyson’s father, the pastor of Oxford’s all-white
Methodist church, urged the town to come to terms with its bloody racial history.
In the end, however, the Tyson family was forced to move away. Tim Tyson’s
gripping narrative brings gritty blues truth and soaring gospel vision to a
shocking episode of our history. FINALIST FOR THE NATIONAL BOOK CRITICS CIRCLE
AWARD “If you want to read only one book to understand the uniquely American
struggle for racial equality and the swirls of emotion around it, this is
it.”—Milwaukee Journal Sentinel “Blood Done Sign My Name is a most important book
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and one of the most powerful meditations on race in America that I have ever
read.”—Cleveland Plain Dealer “Pulses with vital paradox . . . It’s a detached
dissertation, a damning dark-night-of-the-white-soul, and a ripping yarn, all
united by Tyson’s powerful voice, a brainy, booming Bubba profundo.”—Entertainment
Weekly “Engaging and frequently stunning.”—San Diego Union-Tribune
The Book of Iowa Films Marty Knepper 2014-08-04 This is the first comprehensive
history of films made in or about Iowa. It reflects some twenty years of
collecting, lecturing, and talking with some of Iowa's current generation of
independent filmmakers. It covers the span from 1918 to 2013 and gives important
background information on dozens of high profile films such as the STATE FAIR
films of 1933 and 1945, THE BRIDGES OF MADISON COUNTY, FIELD OF DREAMS, and many
others. It is designed as a companion for the State Historical Society's
blockbuster "Hollywood in the Heartland" exhibition in Des Moines that is
scheduled to run at least through 2016. The book has an interpretive essay
covering the entire history as well as paragraph length descriptions of each film.
A user-friendly feature is the Index of Films, which makes it easy to locate
discussions of individual films. Marty Knepper is a featured commentator on video
screens in the "Hollywood in the Heartland" exhibition.
The Essays of Warren Buffett Warren Buffett 2021 As in previous editions of The
Essays of Warren Buffett, this one retains the architecture and philosophy of the
original edition but adds selections from Warren Buffett's most recent annual
shareholder letters. All the letters are woven together into a fabric that reads
as a complete and coherent narrative of a sound business and investment
philosophy. As an aid to all readers, and to enable readers of the previous
editions to see what is new in this one, a disposition table at the end of the
book shows the various places in this collection where selections from each year's
letter appear. Footnotes throughout indicate the year of the annual report from
which essays are taken. To avoid interrupting the narrative flow, omissions of
text within excerpts are not indicated by ellipses or other punctuation. This new
edition is called for not because anything has changed about the fundamentals of
Buffett's sound business and investment philosophy but because articulation of
that philosophy is always delivered in the context of contemporary events and
business conditions so periodic updating is warranted to maintain its currency
Business Lessons from a Radical Industrialist Ray C. Anderson 2011 "America's
greenest CEO" and the hero from the award-winning documentary "The Corporation"
makes the urgent, compelling case that sustainable business pays. His story is now
legend. In 1994, after reading The Ecology of Commerce by Paul Hawken, Ray
Anderson felt a "spear in the chest" the founder of Interface, Inc., a billiondollar carpeting manufacturer, realized that his company was plundering the
environment and he needed to steer it on a new course. Since then, Interface has
cut its greenhouse gas emissions by 82%, and the goal is to reach zero
environmental footprint by 2020. Thoughtful and winning, Confessions of a Radical
Industrialist shows how Anderson revolutionized his company, in the process
bringing costs down, improving quality, making it one of "Fortune"'s "100 Best
Companies to Work For" -- and driving up profits. "*The publisher has aimed for
sustainability in all aspects of this book's production, from the inks and glues
to the trim size. The interior paper is 100% post-consumer recycled, certified by
the Forest Stewardship Council, and ancient-forest friendly. Instead of a jacket,
the cover boards are wrapped in 100% recycled paper stock coated in a
biodegradable varnish - and these are just two examples among many." "From the
Hardcover edition."
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Women's Experimental Cinema Robin Blaetz 2007-10-16 This volume offers
introductions to the work of fifteen avant-garde American women filmmakers.
The Annie Dillard Reader Annie Dillard 2009-10-13 Annie Dillard -- "one of the
most distinctive voices in American letters today" (Boston Globe) -- collects her
favorite selections from her own writings in this compact volume. A perfect
introduction to one of America's most acclaimed and bestselling authors.
Encyclopedia of the Documentary Film 3-Volume Set Ian Aitken 2013-10-18 The
Encyclopedia of the Documentary Film is a fully international reference work on
the history of the documentary film from the Lumière brothers' Workers Leaving the
Lumière Factory (1885) to Michael Moore's Fahrenheit 911 (2004). This Encyclopedia
provides a resource that critically analyzes that history in all its aspects. Not
only does this Encyclopedia examine individual films and the careers of individual
film makers, it also provides overview articles of national and regional
documentary film history. It explains concepts and themes in the study of
documentary film, the techniques used in making films, and the institutions that
support their production, appreciation, and preservation.
In Defense of Food Michael Pollan 2008-01-01 #1 New York Times Bestseller from the
author of How to Change Your Mind, The Omnivore's Dilemma, and Food Rules Food.
There's plenty of it around, and we all love to eat it. So why should anyone need
to defend it? Because in the so-called Western diet, food has been replaced by
nutrients, and common sense by confusion--most of what we’re consuming today is
longer the product of nature but of food science. The result is what Michael
Pollan calls the American Paradox: The more we worry about nutrition, the less
healthy we see to become. With In Defense of Food, Pollan proposes a new (and very
old) answer to the question of what we should eat that comes down to seven simple
but liberating words: "Eat food. Not too much. Mostly plants." Pollan’s bracing
and eloquent manifesto shows us how we can start making thoughtful food choices
that will enrich our lives, enlarge our sense of what it means to be healthy, and
bring pleasure back to eating.
The Essay Film Timothy Corrigan 2011-08-01 Why have certain kinds of documentary
and non-narrative films emerged as the most interesting, exciting, and provocative
movies made in the last twenty years? Ranging from the films of Ross McElwee
(Bright Leaves) and Agn?s Varda (The Gleaners and I) to those of Abbas Kiarostami
(Close Up) and Ari Folman (Waltz with Bashir), such films have intrigued viewers
who at the same time have struggled to categorize them. Sometimes described as
personal documentaries or diary films, these eclectic works are, rather, best
understood as cinematic variations on the essay. So argues Tim Corrigan in this
stimulating and necessary new book. Since Michel de Montaigne, essays have been
seen as a lively literary category, and yet--despite the work of pioneers like
Chris Marker--seldom discussed as a cinematic tradition. The Essay Film, offering
a thoughtful account of the long rapport between literature and film as well as
novel interpretations and theoretical models, provides the ideas that will change
this.
Food Justice and Narrative Ethics Beth A. Dixon 2018-09-06 Beth A. Dixon explores
how food justice impacts on human lives. Stories and reports in national media
feature on the one hand hunger, famine and food scarcity, and on the other, rising
rates of morbid obesity and health issues. Other stories-food justice narrativesillustrate how to correct the ethical damage created by the first type of story.
They detail the nature of oppression and structural injustice, and show how these
conditions constrain choices, truncate moral agency, and limit opportunities to
live well. With stories from national media, food and farming memoirs, and
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scholarly ethnographies, Dixon reveals how different food narratives are
constructed, and enable identification of just solutions to issues surrounding
food insecurity, farm labor, and the lived experience of obesity. Drawing on
Aristotle's concept of ethical perception, Dixon demonstrates how we can use
narratives to enhance our understanding and ethical competence about injustice in
relation to food. Learning to See Food Justice is a must-read for students of food
studies, philosophy, and media studies.
Food, Inc Karl Weber 2010-05-21 Food, Inc. is guaranteed to shake up our
perceptions of what we eat. This powerful documentary deconstructing the corporate
food industry in America was hailed by Entertainment Weekly as ''more than a
terrific movie - it's an important movie.'' Aided by expert commentators such as
Michael Pollan and Eric Schlosser, the film poses questions such as: Where has my
food come from, and who has processed it? What are the giant agribusinesses and
what stake do they have in maintaining the status quo of food production and
consumption? How can I feed my family healthy foods affordably? Expanding on the
film's themes, the book Food, Inc. will answer those questions through a series of
challenging essays by leading experts and thinkers. This book will encourage those
inspired by the film to learn more about the issues, and act to change the world.
Witchcraft in Europe, 1100-1700 Alan Charles Kors 1972
Fasting, Feasting Anita Desai 2012-10-31 SHORTLISTED FOR THE 1999 BOOKER PRIZE
Uma, the plain, spinster daughter of a close-knit Indian family, is trapped at
home, smothered by her overbearing parents and their traditions, unlike her
ambitious younger sister Aruna, who brings off a 'good' marriage, and brother
Arun, the disappointing son and heir who is studying in America. Across the world
in Massachusetts, life with the Patton family is bewildering for Arun in the alien
culture of freedom, freezers and paradoxically self-denying self-indulgence.
100 Days of Real Food Lisa Leake 2014-08-26 #1 New York Times Bestseller The
creator of the 100 Days of Real Food blog draws from her hugely popular website to
offer simple, affordable, family-friendly recipes and practical advice for
eliminating processed foods from your family's diet. Inspired by Michael Pollan's
In Defense of Food, Lisa Leake decided her family's eating habits needed an
overhaul. She, her husband, and their two small girls pledged to go 100 days
without eating highly processed or refined foods—a challenge she opened to readers
on her blog. Now, she shares their story, offering insights and cost-conscious
recipes everyone can use to enjoy wholesome natural food—whole grains, fruits and
vegetables, seafood, locally raised meats, natural juices, dried fruit, seeds,
popcorn, natural honey, and more. Illustrated with 125 photographs and filled with
step-by-step instructions, this hands-on cookbook and guide includes: Advice for
navigating the grocery store and making smart purchases Tips for reading
ingredient labels 100 quick and easy recipes for such favorites as Homemade
Chicken Nuggets, Whole Wheat Pasta with Kale Pesto Cream Sauce, and Cinnamon
Glazed Popcorn Meal plans and suggestions for kid-pleasing school lunches,
parties, and snacks "Real Food" anecdotes from the Leakes' own experiences A 10day mini starter-program, and much more.
The Corporation Joel Bakan 2019-09-03 The inspiration for the film that won the
2004 Sundance Film Festival Audience Award for Best Documentary, The Corporation
contends that the corporation is created by law to function much like a
psychopathic personality, whose destructive behavior, if unchecked, leads to
scandal and ruin. Over the last 150 years the corporation has risen from relative
obscurity to become the world’s dominant economic institution. Eminent Canadian
law professor and legal theorist Joel Bakan contends that today's corporation is a
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pathological institution, a dangerous possessor of the great power it wields over
people and societies. In this revolutionary assessment of the history, character,
and globalization of the modern business corporation, Bakan backs his premise with
the following observations: -The corporation’s legally defined mandate is to
pursue relentlessly and without exception its own economic self-interest,
regardless of the harmful consequences it might cause to others. -The
corporation’s unbridled self-interest victimizes individuals, society, and, when
it goes awry, even shareholders and can cause corporations to self-destruct, as
recent Wall Street scandals reveal. -Governments have freed the corporation,
despite its flawed character, from legal constraints through deregulation and
granted it ever greater authority over society through privatization. But Bakan
believes change is possible and he outlines a far-reaching program of achievable
reforms through legal regulation and democratic control. Featuring in-depth
interviews with such wide-ranging figures as Nobel Prize winner Milton Friedman,
business guru Peter Drucker, and cultural critic Noam Chomsky, The Corporation is
an extraordinary work that will educate and enlighten students, CEOs, whistleblowers, power brokers, pawns, pundits, and politicians alike.
Food Inc.: A Participant Guide Participant Media 2009-05-05 Food, Inc. is
guaranteed to shake up our perceptions of what we eat. This powerful documentary
deconstructing the corporate food industry in America was hailed by Entertainment
Weekly as “more than a terrific movie—it's an important movie.” Aided by expert
commentators such as Michael Pollan and Eric Schlosser, the film poses questions
such as: Where has my food come from, and who has processed it? What are the giant
agribusinesses and what stake do they have in maintaining the status quo of food
production and consumption? How can I feed my family healthy foods affordably?
Expanding on the film's themes, the book Food, Inc. will answer those questions
through a series of challenging essays by leading experts and thinkers. This book
will encourage those inspired by the film to learn more about the issues, and act
to change the world.
Managing the Risks of Extreme Events and Disasters to Advance Climate Change
Adaptation Christopher B. Field 2012-05-28 This Intergovernmental Panel on Climate
Change Special Report (IPCC-SREX) explores the challenge of understanding and
managing the risks of climate extremes to advance climate change adaptation.
Extreme weather and climate events, interacting with exposed and vulnerable human
and natural systems, can lead to disasters. Changes in the frequency and severity
of the physical events affect disaster risk, but so do the spatially diverse and
temporally dynamic patterns of exposure and vulnerability. Some types of extreme
weather and climate events have increased in frequency or magnitude, but
populations and assets at risk have also increased, with consequences for disaster
risk. Opportunities for managing risks of weather- and climate-related disasters
exist or can be developed at any scale, local to international. Prepared following
strict IPCC procedures, SREX is an invaluable assessment for anyone interested in
climate extremes, environmental disasters and adaptation to climate change,
including policymakers, the private sector and academic researchers.
Directing the Documentary Michael Rabiger 2020-05-10 Directing the Documentary is
the definitive book on the documentary form, that will allow you to master the
craft of documentary filmmaking. Focusing on the hands-on work needed to make your
concept a reality, it covers the documentary filmmaking process from top to
bottom, providing in-depth lessons on every aspect of preproduction, production,
and postproduction. The book includes dozens of projects, practical exercises, and
thought-provoking questions, and offers best practices for researching and honing
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your documentary idea, developing a crew, guiding your team, and much more. This
fully revised and updated 7th edition also includes brand new content on the rise
of the documentary series, the impact of video on-demand and content aggregators,
updated information on prosumer and professional video (including 4K+), coverage
of new audio & lighting solutions and trends in post-production, coverage of the
immersive documentary, and provides practical sets of solutions for low, medium,
and high budget documentary film productions throughout. The companion website has
also been fully updated to a variety of new projects and forms. By combining
expert advice on the storytelling process, the technical aspects of filmmaking and
commentary on the philosophical underpinnings of the art, this book provides the
practical and holistic understanding you need to become a highly regarded,
original, and ethical contributor to the genre. Ideal for both aspiring and
established documentary filmmakers, this book has it all.
Un-Junk Your Diet Desiree Nielsen 2017-01-03 We don’t need to be instructed to eat
apples instead of potato chips. What we need is someone to inspire us to eat well
and to show us just how powerful eating that apple can be. This person must be a
trusted voice, one that can calm the informational clutter instead of adding yet
another discordant voice to the pile. Desiree Nielsen is a registered dietitian,
one of the public’s most trusted sources of nutrition information. In Un-Junk Your
Diet, she teaches readers about anti-inflammatory dieting in a way that’s
engaging, funny, and approachable. This book begins with a call to action to help
shake up perceptions of what food means to our bodies and illuminate all the ways
that marketers co-opt healthy eating messages to coerce us into choosing food that
is unworthy. In addition, an in-depth look at the fundamentals of nutrition—with a
splash of myth busting—strengthens readers’ abilities to resist the latest
nutrition headline and continue making healthier choices. Because there is no one
right way for every individual eater, Nielsen offers a brief exercise in selfdiscovery before providing four distinct plans for becoming healthier. They range
from the gentle and gradual to the two-week kick start that appeals to both detox
seekers and vacation slimmers.
Tomatoland Barry Estabrook 2011-06-07 “An indictment of our modern agricultural
system . . . in the tradition of the best muckraking journalism” from the threetime James Beard Award-winner (The Washington Post). In Tomatoland, investigative
food journalist Barry Estabrook reveals the huge human and environmental cost of
the $5 billion fresh tomato industry. He traces the supermarket tomato from its
birthplace in the deserts of Peru to the impoverished town of Immokalee, Florida,
a.k.a. the tomato capital of the United States. He visits the laboratories of
seedsmen trying to develop varieties that can withstand the rigors of agribusiness
and still taste like a garden tomato, and then moves on to commercial growers who
operate on tens of thousands of acres, and eventually to a hillside field in
Pennsylvania, where he meets an obsessed farmer who produces delectable tomatoes
for the nation’s top restaurants. Throughout Tomatoland Estabrook presents a who’s
who cast of characters in the tomato industry: the avuncular octogenarian whose
conglomerate grows one out of every eight tomatoes eaten in the United States; the
ex-Marine who heads the group that dictates the size, color, and shape of every
tomato shipped out of Florida; the U.S. attorney who has doggedly prosecuted human
traffickers for the past decade; and the Guatemalan peasant who came north to earn
money for his parents’ medical bills and found himself enslaved for two years.
Tomatoland reads like a suspenseful whodunit and is “at its most potent and
scathing in its portrayal of South Florida’s tomato growers and their tactics over
the past half-century” (The New York Times). “An important and readable book.”
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—The Atlantic
The British Parliament - How the Powers of Parliament and those of the Government
are balanced Jens Saathoff 2012-09-24 Essay from the year 1992 in the subject
English Language and Literature Studies - Culture and Applied Geography, grade:
2,0, University of Dusseldorf "Heinrich Heine" (Anglistisches Institut), language:
English, abstract: This paper is about the British Parliament, which constitutes
such a wide range of topics that some selected aspects have to be concentrated on.
For that reason the political function of the British Crown will be neglected. The
main aim of this essay will be to find out how the powers of Parliament and those
of the Government are balanced. It is assumed that the powers of making und
passing laws und the control of the executive are indicators of this problem.
First of all, the role that Parliament plays in the British Constitution will be
defined. In this context it will be important to note that the British
Constitution as such does not exist in writing, which raises the question as to
whether this fact causes any negative consequences for the democratic process.
Moreover, the structure and composition as well as the functions of the two Houses
of Parliament will be dealt with. And some characteristic features of the
parliamentary system in Britain will be pointed out in order to draw a comparison
between the British and the German Parliament. Of course, this comparison will
have to focus on the most significant aspects. In the final part the preceding
considerations wi11 be summarized and a personal judgement on the two different
systems in Britain and Germany will be made.
The Essay Film After Fact and Fiction Nora M. Alter 2018-01-02 Nora M. Alter
reveals the essay film to be a hybrid genre that fuses the categories of feature,
art, and documentary film. Like its literary predecessor, the essay film draws on
a variety of forms and approaches; in the process, it fundamentally alters the
shape of cinema. The Essay Film After Fact and Fiction locates the genre’s origins
in early silent cinema and follows its transformation with the advent of sound,
its legitimation in the postwar period, and its multifaceted development at the
turn of the millennium. In addition to exploring the broader history of the essay
film, Alter addresses the innovative ways contemporary artists such as Martha
Rosler, Isaac Julien, Harun Farocki, John Akomfrah, and Hito Steyerl have taken up
the essay film in their work.
Ugly Constance Briscoe 2008-11-13 'I handed my school photograph to my mother. She
stared from the photograph to me. "Lord, sweet Lord, how come she so ugly. Ugly.
Ugly.' These cruel words are just the beginning. Constance's mother systematically
abused her daughter, both physically and emotionally, throughout her childhood.
Regularly beaten and starved, the child was so desperate she took herself off to
Social Services and tried to get taken into care. When Constance was thirteen, her
mother simply moved out, leaving her daughter to fend for herself: there was no
gas, no electricity and no food. But somehow Constance found the courage to
survive her terrible start in life. This is her heartbreaking - and ultimately
triumphant story.
The Bloomsbury Encyclopedia of Utilitarianism James E. Crimmins 2017-01-26 The
idea of utility as a value, goal or principle in political, moral and economic
life has a long and rich history. Now available in paperback, The Bloomsbury
Encyclopedia of Utilitarianism captures the complex history and the multi-faceted
character of utilitarianism, making it the first work of its kind to bring
together all the various aspects of the tradition for comparative study. With more
than 200 entries on the authors and texts recognised as having built the tradition
of utilitarian thinking, it covers issues and critics that have arisen at every
food-inc-umentary-essay

stage. There are entries on Plato, Epicurus, and Confucius and progenitors of the
theory like John Gay and David Hume, together with political economists, legal
scholars, historians and commentators. Cross-referenced throughout, each entry
consists of an explanation of the topic, a bibliography of works and suggestions
for further reading. Providing fresh juxtapositions of issues and arguments in
utilitarian studies and written by a team of respected scholars, The Bloomsbury
Encyclopedia of Utilitarianism is an authoritative and valuable resource.
Encyclopedia of the Documentary Film Ian Aitken 2006 This encyclopedia examines
individual films and the careers of individual film makers, it also provides
overview articles of national and regional documentary film history. It explains
concepts and themes in the study of documentary film, the techniques used in
making films, and the institutions that support their production.
Multi-media Nick Kaye 2007-03-16 Multi-media charts the development of multi-media
video, installation and performance in a unique dialogue between theoretical
analysis and specially commissioned documentations by some of the world’s foremost
artists. Nick Kaye explores the interdisciplinary history and character of
experimental practices shaped in exchanges between music, installation, theatre,
performance art, conceptual art, sculpture and video. The book sets out key themes
and concerns in multi-media practice, addressing time, space, the resurgence of
ephemerality, liveness and ‘aura’. These chapters are interspersed with
documentary artwork and essays by artists whose work continues to shape the field,
including new articles from: Vito Acconci The Builders Association John Jesurun
Pipilotti Rist Fiona Templeton. Multi-media also reintroduces a major documentary
essay by Paolo Rosa of Studio Azzurro in a new, fully illustrated form. This book
combines sophisticated scholarly analysis and fascinating original work to present
a refreshing and creative investigation of current multi-media arts practice.
When She Woke Hillary Jordan 2012-09-18 Bellwether Prize winner Hillary Jordan’s
provocative new novel, When She Woke, tells the story of a stigmatized woman
struggling to navigate an America of a not-too-distant future, where the line
between church and state has been eradicated and convicted felons are no longer
imprisoned and rehabilitated but chromed—their skin color is genetically altered
to match the class of their crimes—and then released back into the population to
survive as best they can. Hannah is a Red; her crime is murder. In seeking a path
to safety in an alien and hostile world, Hannah unknowingly embarks on a path of
self-discovery that forces her to question the values she once held true and the
righteousness of a country that politicizes faith.
Food, Inc. Peter Pringle 2010-05-11 For most people, the global war over
genetically modified foods is a distant and confusing one. The battles are
conducted in the mystifying language of genetics. A handful of corporate "life
science" giants, such as Monsanto, are pitted against a worldwide network of
anticorporate ecowarriors like Greenpeace. And yet the possible benefits of
biotech agriculture to our food supply are too vital to be left to either
partisan. The companies claim to be leading a new agricultural revolution that
will save the world with crops modified to survive frost, drought, pests, and
plague. The greens warn that "playing God" with plant genes is dangerous. It could
create new allergies, upset ecosystems, destroy biodiversity, and produce
uncontrollable mutations. Worst of all, the antibiotech forces say, a single food
conglomerate could end up telling us what to eat. In Food, Inc., acclaimed
journalist Peter Pringle shows how both sides in this overheated conflict have
made false promises, engaged in propaganda science, and indulged in fearmongering. In this urgent dispatch, he suggests that a fertile partnership between
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consumers, corporations, scientists, and farmers could still allow the biotech
harvest to reach its full potential in helping to overcome the problem of world
hunger, providing nutritious food and keeping the environment healthy.
Ten Billion Stephen Emmott 2013-09-10 Deforestation. Desertification. Species
extinction. Global warming. Growing threats to food and water. The driving issues
of our times are the result of one huge problem: Us. As the population continues

food-inc-umentary-essay

to grow, our problems will increase. And this means that every way we look at it,
a planet of ten billion people is likely to be a nightmare. Stephen Emmott, a
scientist whose lab is at the forefront of research into complex natural systems,
sounds the alarm. TEN BILLION is a snapshot of our planet, and our species,
approaching a crisis, and a stark analysis of where this leaves us. TEN BILLION is
not another climate book. TEN BILLION is a book about us.
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